

MEMORANDUM

Writer's Direct Telephone: 408.321.5513

TO: Lola Torney, Transportation Planner

Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority

FROM: Jane Shinn

2016 Measure B Program Office

DATE: 07/14/2020

SUBJECT: FY20 - FY30 2016 Measure B Bicycle/Pedestrian Capital Project 10-year Priority List

Funding Award: FY20-FY21 Funding Cycle

Hi Lola,

For the FY20 – FY21 funding cycle, your 2016 Measure B Bike/Ped capital project has been awarded the following:

- Bernardo Avenue Undercrossing
- Design phase
- \$2,253,785

This action leaves \$746,215 of the requested \$3,000,000 in your FY20-FY21 request for design phase funds unawarded. The balance can be requested during the next funding cycle, which is expected to occur in July 2021.

In addition to the balance of design phase funds, the FY20-FY21 award leaves \$15,000,000 for the construction phase of the project unawarded.

You must begin drawing down against these funds by July 1, 2022.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at jane.shinn@vta.org or at 408.321.5513.